
 

DIVISION OF WATER                   Paul McCarthy DIVISION OF WASTEWATER 

330-386-4377                                         Water Superintendent 330-386-5525 

 

 

 WATER PLANT OPERATOR 

 

It is anticipated that a vacancy for the position of Water Plant Operator exist. The job pays 

$19.78 per hour and is adjusted according to the terms of Local #677 contract. The shift will be 

determined once position is filled. The job requires the person awarded the position be capable of 

operating the Filtration Plant and Pump Station, as well as the outlying booster stations. The 

position also carries associated responsibilities such as cleaning an area of the plant assigned to 

your shift. Operators are also responsible for monitoring the levels of the tanks to insure they are 

kept full. The successful bidder will be responsible for selecting correct rate of flow at the plant 

to meet the current circumstances. The job includes starting and shutting off pumps, answering 

phone calls and checking on reported water leaks and notifying the proper employee on call for 

that event. After hours is also required. The successful candidate must have a driver’s license, be 

willing to work overtime when needed and be capable making repairs when needed on equipment 

associated with the water plant and system. The successful applicant will be expected to become 

familiar with the operation of the entire Water system and become familiar with terminology 

associated with the plant and system. Operators are responsible for proper operation of the 

plant during their shift as well as taking corrective actions when needed to be capable of 

making some mathematical calculations. (EXAMPLE: converting PSI into feet of head. 

Converting mg/l to lbs./day on a given flow of water expressed in MGD. Converting gallons/day 

to gallons per minute.) Successful candidate will have 24 months to obtain a class I water 

supply operator’s license. Evaluation will be completed before probationary period expires. 

You may apply for this position by sending your resume along with a copy of your current 

driver's license to info@eastliverpool.com or mail to City of East Liverpool, Safety Service 

Director, 126 W. Sixth Street, East Liverpool, OH 43920. Resumes will be accepted until filled. 
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